
The Texas Supreme Court requires that e-filing be used for civil matters.  

As of January 1, 2014 this applies to the 10 largest counties, the Supreme 

Court and all appellate courts. Mandatory e-filing will be extended to other 

counties on a graduated schedule through 2016. Once implemented, 

paper will no longer be accepted at the clerk’s counter. All electronic filing 

will be processed through eFileTexas.gov.

eFileTexas.gov benefits include:

•	 Full integration with e-filing service providers - no need to switch

•	 Low cost filing any time, from any Internet-ready computer

•	 Enhanced reporting and financial reconciliation

•	 Quick access to file-stamped copies of your court documents

•	 Comprehensive training and support materials,  

including web-based tutorials 

Learn more at www.eFileTexas.gov
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